

ulver City Pistorical Society Culver City, Ca. Post Office Box 3428



Vol. No. 3

NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 1982

September 23 2 p.m. Garden Room, Vets Bldg "Focus on Historic Sites" -- Report by the Historic Sites Committee on locations nominated for marking. Discussion on next site to be marked.

MEETING October 27 7:30 Garden Room, Vets Bldg John Woolcott of John Woolcott & Assoc. Inc., will be the guest speaker. He will present color slides and pictures about building renovation and construction -- including the Bank of Orange County, located in Culver City.

November 24 2:00 p.m. Culver City Library, 4975 Overland MEETING Abbott Kenny will present slides and a lecture on "Venice of American Canals" 1900 - 1929 The original concept of Venice, California -- the canals were intended to resemble the canals of Venice, Italy.

MEMBERSHIP

As membership chairperson, I would like to welcome the following new

Stanley Pang Jody-Hall Esser Carmen Molnar Vivian Aaron Sheri Blehm

Curtis & Bertha Walter Maureen & Don Meyer Ralph & Violet Wilson Susanne Heichmann

We would like to thank all of you for your support and interest in the Culver City Historical Society.

Pat Clapp Membership Chairperson

FUNDRAISER October 9

MGM COMMISSARY

Don't forget to hold open October 9th for the 1982 Annual Fundraiser to be held at the MGM Commissary at 8 p.m.

> "NOT ONLY WILL IT BE A NIGHT TO REMEMBER -- BUT A NIGHT TO REMEMBER !!!

There will be a short series of old-time movies in one corner and in another part of the room you can dance or listen to music of the 40's -- and if this doesn't 'tickle your fancy', why not drop by and see a recreation of an old radio broadcast -- all for \$7.50 per person.

For your enjoyment there will be hors d'oeuvres and a sweet table -- also a no-host bar. Watch for your invitation in the mail to make your reservations for you and all of your friends -- for a gala evening.





Congratulations to Cathy Zermeno -- a new "Civil Service Commissioner" Because of her new post, we will have to find a replacement for the Project Area 3 Committee (PAC) -- this will be announced in September.

A very special thank you to "Sam Zarcoff and Civil War Friends". What a great program in June -- The site of CAMP LATHAM has been entered in our book of "Suggested Historic Sites" for marking.

Our special sympathy is extended to wife, Mildred, family and friends in the passing of John Kearney, former Chief of the Culver City Fire Department.

DECEMBER

DARK

"HAPPY HOLIDAYS"

President, Julie Lugo Cerra Publications, Jo Ellen Weaver

NOW-PROFIT
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
CULVER CITY, CA
PERMIT NO. 146

COLVER CITY, CA 90230
CULVER CITY HISTORICAL SOCIETY